


been stated clearly and succinctly whenever given the opportunity. Unfortunately it is clear 
that the majority of Council and the Mayor are not listening, ostensibly because they know 
better. Which, of course, is not possible.
So I must ask why is this damage to public interests and our communities still going on? 
And here is the most likely answer.
In the interests of transparency, truthfulness and protection of public park space there 
needs to be full disclosure regarding the proponent RioCan Real Estate Investment Trust 
(REI-UN.TO). A simple question, really! We, the citizens of Calgary whose park space is 
being privatized for the financial benefit of a few need to know who all in the City Council, 
Senior Administration and staff hold these trust units either in their own name or their 
friends and relatives or in RSP's, Investment Accounts, Beneficial Trusts or even Blind 
Trusts. In simple language there must be full and total disclosure of all direct and indirect 
beneficial holdings by City and staff who are so very anxious to approve this hideous 
project.
Thank you for your attention to this matter and I trust any approval will be deferred or 
postponed until the requested disclosure has been made. In the alternative if there are no 
such conflicting holdings then there must at least be signed affidavits or statements from all 
Council, Senior Administration, City Lawyers etc etc etc.
Have a good day, if you can with a clear conscience.
Gurmeet Brar




